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Restoration of the Fisher Art Collection 

2022 Exhibition 
September 2022—2025 

Seeing Anew: The Restoration of the Fisher Art Collection features the work   

of thirteen artists from the permanent collection of the Fisher Art Museum. 

This exhibition showcases the before, during, and after restoration process   

by The Conservation Center in Chicago. Artworks selected for the exhibition 

detail the conservation process of two-dimensional artworks in pastel and oil 

paint along with the water gilding process of frames. Special sculptures are 

also highlighted. 

Artists in the current exhibition include:  Pierre Bonnard, Albert Lebourg,  

Paul Signac, Eugene-Louis Boudin, Mary Cassatt, Augustus John, Maurice de 

Vlaminick, Adolphe Monicelli, Henri Matisse, Camille Pissarro, John Koch, 

and Christian Petersen.

Museum Etiquette 

1) Please do not touch works of art. Your touch may not seem like much, 
but even the slightest contact can damage the surface of a painting,      
discolor stone, and even rust metal. 

2) Keep a safe distance between you and each work of art. This helps keep 
work of art hung on the walls or displayed in cases safe. Feel free to sit on 
the benches or floor as you talk, write, or draw. 

3) No food, drink, gum, large bags or pens allowed in the museum. 

4) No flash photography. 



Chicago, Illinois 
 

After years of wear and tear, the Fisher Art Collection was in need of           

restoration. An evaluation of the art was completed on July 18, 2018,             

the day before an EF# tornado devasted the north side of Marshalltown.     

Fortunately, the art and the Fisher Community Center were unharmed.        

The Conservation Center was selected to restore a total of 44 paintings and 

sculptures, and the art was transported to Chicago the week of July 13th, 

2020. Just one month after the art safely reached its destination, a derecho 

ripped through Marshalltown severely damaging the Fisher Community       

Center and the Martha-Ellen Tye Playhouse. 

“The Conservation Center is excited to have the honor of working on the        
collection from the Fisher Art Museum in Marshalltown, Iowa. Their collection  
is immense and impressive.”  

- Catharine Young, Client Services, The Conservation Center. 
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